
WE THANK THE CITY OF MONASH FOR ITS VALUABLE SUPPORT 

 

   

OAKLEIGH ROTARY SUNDAY MARKET 
(Project of the Rotary Club of Oakleigh Clayton Huntingdale Inc) 

 

TRADERS NEWSLETTER   NO 18                                             19th October 2021 

 

Dear Stall Holder   

MARKET REOPENING AFTER COVID LOCKDOWN – ADVANCE NOTICE 

 

We hope you have stayed well during these current lockdown restrictions. On behalf of RotaryOCH we thank you 

for your patience during the time the Oakleigh Rotary Sunday Market has been closed. We are looking forward to 

re-opening the Market soon -in a way that is safe for all – our stallholders, volunteers and our community. 

The following information is subject to Victorian Government confirmation of implementation of its Roadmap, but in 

line with the current commentary we expect to: 

• Open in our normal format on Sunday 7 November 2021. Set up 6am with trading from 8am 

• Honor tickets purchased for Sunday 8 August 2021 – Pale Yellow Ticket – or exchanged by us later, as valid 

for this opening date, or the next time you attend the market as a stallholder 

• Operate the COVIDSafe plan within the latest Government provisions with special attention to QR sign-in, 

mask wearing, Authorized Worker requirements, and  

• FULL VACCINATION STATUS.  

We have been advised by our insurers that each stallholder will need to provide proof of double vaccination 

against COVID 19 for yourself and your staff. Prior to reopening we will require proof of Vaccination 

Status. Without full vaccination you will not be able to participate in the market, as a stallholder. 

 

We need to ensure that the Market and each and every one of our stallholders and volunteers is protected and 
that we adhere to our insurance and the Government requirements, that will be in force at that time. 
 
We will contact you again before reopening to confirm the full reopening details, advise how to provide 

confirmation of Vaccination Status, and confirm in advance your intention to participate in the Market 

reopening.    

 

We will also be undertaking promotion of the market to advise the opening date by: 

• Delivering thousands of pamphlets to local households to advise the market opening 

• Updating our market posts on Monash and Kingston websites, and other Market Websites 

• E-mailing our Public newsletter to all our existing subscribers 

• Updating our Rotary Website & Facebook and Advertising in the Monash and Kingston digital platforms 

• Advertising on the Community Radio GDR 95.7fm 
 

We are proud to provide The Oakleigh Rotary Sunday Market as a well-positioned and sign-posted market in the 
Oakleigh precinct. Our market is respected and respectful, clean, safe, covid compliant, insured, and well-staffed.  
Parking is close by. Our site prices are competitive, and we offer both a generous ticket exchange policy and wet 
weather policy. Power is available. 
 
We appreciate that our stallholders provide ambience, variety, consistent product, great pricing, and act as 
wonderful support to the Rotary OCH fund-raising effort. 
We thank you for your past support and invite you to join in the reopening of the Market for the summer months 
ahead. New traders are always welcome. 

STAY SAFE         

Rotary OCH - Market Manager  
Email: marketmanager@rotaryoch.org.au 
Website;  http://rotaryoch.org.au  / Sunday market / stall holders   Mobile: 0466 546 059 (Prefer TEXT) 
Post Address; PO Box 100 Oakleigh Vic 3166 
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http://rotaryoch.org.au/

